
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of the English Year 10 curriculum the students are currently studying 

Macbeth. Coincidentally Milton Keynes Theatre have a one-off production of 

Macbeth on Friday the 22nd March starting at 1.15pm. We would therefore, 

like to offer your child the opportunity of attending this performance to 

support their understanding and appreciation of the play. 

The performance is 80 minutes long, so students will be back on site by 

3.30pm. We feel that all students need to consent to the trip, and would 

appreciate you speaking with your child to ensure that they are fully aware of 

the trip details/timings. Please can you sign the slip below and return this to 

the office, stating that full consent is provided from yourself and your child. 

I am attaching a social story, for you to use, if you feel that this will help when 

discussing this opportunity. 

The slip information needs to be returned by ___________date to 

Elaine.Burns@cambiangroup.com. 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above then do not hesitate to 

contact the school or myself. 

Yours sincerely 

Nikki Kersey 

English Curriculum Lead 

Child consent______________________________________ 

Parent consent_____________________________________ 

I do/do not consent to my child going on the trip to see Macbeth and Milton 

Keynes Theatre on Friday the 22nd March 2024 at 1.15pm.  

I am aware that the students will be back on site at 3.30pm and will therefore, 

ensure that my child will be collected.  

(please delete accordingly) 
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